
From: Matt Cleveland
To: WaterbodyComments; buffalowatershed@gmail.com
Subject: Save the Buffalo River and Big Creek
Date: Sunday, September 9, 2018 9:09:04 PM

Dear ADEQ:

As an Arkansan, I believe our natural resources are some of our state’s most
precious assets. Arkansas is very blessed with natural beauty, and the Buffalo River
is one of the most beautiful spots in the state attracting visitors from across the
state and nation to camp and float and enjoy its natural beauty. The recent
contamination of Big Creek and the Buffalo River is a travesty. I believe that Big
Creek and the Buffalo River should be designated as “Category 5” to ensure that an
investigation will be made to determine the source of contamination. That way it can
be addressed. Arkansans need to know.

Sincerely,
Matt Cleveland 

---
Matt Cleveland
Searcy, Arkansas
themattcleveland@gmail.com
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